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With attachment. Sorry.
 
Gerry
 
 
On Mon, Sep 10, 2018 at 3:14 PM, McChesney, Gerry <gerry_mcchesney@fws.gov> wrote: 

For the Farallon project, 1/25/19 is still our target date for the NOA of the Final EIS. It cannot be moved later if we are
to submit the Consistency Determination to the Coastal Commission (90 days in advance of the ROD) and make the
ROD target date. Perhaps it could be moved up slightly, but as we discussed when we developed this timeline, the
holiday season will make that difficult. I felt when we put this timeline together, we already felt strapped for time.  So I'm
hoping that we do not need to make adjustments at this time unless they want to give us more time to get the ROD
done.
 
I attached a revised timeline based on our slightly adjusted review period for the Admin Draft EIS.
Let me know if you have any other thoughts on this.  Thanks.
 
Gerry
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Gerry McChesney 
Manager, Farallon Islands National Wildlife Refuge and 
    Common Murre Restoration Project 
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, San Francisco Bay National Wildlife Refuge Complex 
1 Marshlands Road, Fremont, CA 94555 
Phone: 510-792-0222, ext. 222, cell: 510-435-9151 
Email: Gerry_McChesney@fws.gov
https://www.fws.gov/refuge/farallon_islands/ 
http://www.fws.gov/sfbayrefuges/murre/murrehome.htm
Follow us on Facebook! 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
 
On Mon, Sep 10, 2018 at 8:53 AM, Roberson, Patricia <patricia_roberson@fws.gov> wrote: 

Good Morning,
Got an email from Gina Shultz this morning asking us to review the target dates that we set for EISs that are
underway.  It appears that the Department wants to see how they can spread out the clearance briefings.  In order to
come up with the briefing schedule they've asked us to review the dates in the attachment and confirm their accuracy
and revise if necessary.  They also want to know if the date is flexible (the date they are referring to is in blue text).  If
the date is flexible we need to tell them whether the date can be moved earlier, later, or both.  
 
Each of these EISs is still held to the April 26, 2019 completion date unless a waiver is issued, so keep that in mind
before telling them that we can move the date out.
 
Curt and Craig - I've not heard anything back about the waiver for M&T.
 
Gina is asking for a response by COB on September 11th.
 
Thanks, 
  
--  
Patricia Roberson
Refuge Operations Office
Pacific Southwest Region
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